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Approval to purchase Tandem Dump Truck

SUMMARY: Bids were accepted for a day cab tandem dump truck for the Street Department. After
reviewing the only bid received, the Street Department supervisor recommends purchasing the truck
from Lee-Smith, Inc. from Chattanooga, TN for the purchase price of $112,386.00. This item was
budgeted for and approved in the 2019-2020 fiscal year budget.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:  110-43100-940-024

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:  Approve the purchase of the tandem dump truck.
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